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Bourns® SDR0602 Series SMD High Power Inductors
to be Discontinued in September, 2011

The production of Bourns® SDR0602 Series SMD High Power Inductors will be discontinued in September, 2011.  
A prolonged low sales volume and diminishing demand for this inductor series necessitates this action. The 
deadline to place the last time buy for Bourns® SDR0602 Series is September 30, 2011.  

Bourns does not offer a replacement series for this inductor series. 

A detailed list of the affected part numbers is shown below: 

IC1044

SDR0602-2R7ML SDR0602-100ML SDR0602-330KL SDR0602-101KL SDR0602-331KL

SDR0602-3R9ML SDR0602-120ML SDR0602-390KL SDR0602-121KL SDR0602-391KL

SDR0602-4R7ML SDR0602-150ML SDR0602-470KL SDR0602-151KL SDR0602-471KL

SDR0602-5R6ML SDR0602-180ML SDR0602-560KL SDR0602-181KL SDR0602-561KL

SDR0602-6R8ML SDR0602-220ML SDR0602-680KL SDR0602-221KL

SDR0602-8R2ML SDR0602-270ML SDR0602-820KL SDR0602-271KL  

    

  
  

http://www.bourns.com/data/global/pdfs/SDR0602.pdf



